
From: ellison yahner [mailto:ellisonyahner@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 2:08 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Sound Level Variance 

 

Dear Barb, 

 

Our family planned to attend the public hearing this evening, but are not able to attend due to 

illness. We live in the Ramsey Hill neighborhood and very much enjoy the various events like 

Crashed Ice, the Marathon, etc.  We love living in the city with fun events we can walk to and 

understand that at times there may be inconveniences in regards to traffic or noise, but want to 

share that we support the sound level variance for this upcoming event.   

 

Thank you for managing the comments for this variance,  

 

Ellison Yahner, 438 Portland Avenue 

 


